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Technical Bulletin 15-01 

 
Bauer Hockey Corp recalls goal masks and cages 

 
June 16, 2015 

 
It has come to the attention of the CLA that there has been a recall on certain Bauer goal masks 
and cages which was issued by Bauer Hockey Corp. on March 31, 2015.  The official recall 
information can be found at the following website: 
http://healthycanadians.gc.ca/recall-alert-rappel-avis/hc-sc/2015/52703r-eng.php  
 
  In particular this recall involves the following goal masks and cages: 

• Bauer Concept C1 Goal Mask with Certified Titanium Oval Wire 
• Bauer NME 10 Goal Mask with Certified Titanium Oval Wire 
• Bauer RP NME Ti Titanium Cage 

The CLA encourages and lacrosse participants to follow up with the company if they are 
currently using any of the affected equipment.  Consumers should stop using the recalled goal 
masks with the affected wire cages and contact Bauer Hockey Corp for a replacement cage and 
complimentary throat protector. 

For more information, consumers may contact Bauer's Customer Service toll-free at 1-844-448-
4246, Monday to Friday, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. EST. Consumers may also contact Bauer's 
Customer Service by email or visit Bauer's website. 

 
The Canadian Lacrosse Association (CLA) would like to ensure we are keeping our participants 
as up to date as possible with regards to equipment safety issues.  Although we may not be 
able to keep track of all equipment recalls, when they are brought to our attention the CLA will 
post the information on our website. Players and parents are responsible to watch for equipment 
recalls and information at all times and to follow up with the manufacturer through the process 
provided by any recall notice.  
 
Additional information and technical bulletins related to equipment may be found on the 
equipment page of the CLA website. 

 
The CLA’s greatest priority is the safety of all members and participants. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact CLA Program Coordinator, Jean-François Roy (jean-
francois@lacrosse.ca or 613-260-2028 ext. 301) should you have any additional questions or 
concerns. 
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